
SWINDON VILLAGE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

 
 

28th February 2025 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Broad Haven 2025 
 
As we approach Year 6’s trip to Broad Haven, there is some information that needs to be 
completed by Friday 7th March. 
 

• TYF permission – this can be completed using the following link and only takes a few 
minutes: 
 

TYF Registration Form - Swindon Village 2025 
(https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdCvg1qvVow27Vsgz1RJ1GVULAYKeJprFNZrw
cGSWKRcH5Evw/viewform)  
 
Whilst writing, we also wanted to give you advance warning of our Broad Haven meeting for 
parents and children.  This will be held on Thursday 13th March at 2.30pm in the school hall.   
 
An information pack will be handed out at the meeting with final details and a Medical 
Consent Form which will need to be completed and returned by Friday 28th March.  
 
Thank you 
 
Claire Phelps 
Office Manager 
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